
Lisburn RFC Mini Section
Newsletter – August 2024

https://www.lisburnrugby.co.uk/mini-section

Hello all,

I hope you are enjoying the summer break from Rugby, all too soon it will be time to get back 
to the club and start another year to give our kids the next stage in their rugby adventure. We 
start back on Saturday 31st August for P2-P7 and a week later for P1 (see the website for 
fixture/training list & times)

Registration
It is imperative that all players are registered before attending so follow the website links as 
soon as possible if you haven’t already. 
- A reminder particularly to those entering P4 - Gum shields become mandatory 

WhatsApp
If you are not on the age groups WhatsApp group by 30th August please message me 

Volunteers
As you will all be aware the mini section and club is run by volunteers, it cannot operate 
without the amazing support of these people. We’ll be asking for help for items like car park 
marshalling during the season so please help where you can.

All age groups need a coaching ratio between 1:6 and 1:8 to ensure the maximum
engagement and fun for our kids. Can I ask that parents with kids in P1 to P3 volunteer to 
help by reaching out to me or the Lead coach. This need not be a weekly commitment and no 
experience is required, however we do need to increase the numbers helping. I can ensure 
you its very rewarding and you certainly stay warmer during winter than standing on the 
sideline !!

Website
The Clubs website has been re-vamped so please take a look as much of the information 
moving forward will be published here – Let me know via email if anything is missing

Club Welfare Officer
Wes is hanging up his boots fulfilling this role and has handed over to myself moving forward. 
Huge thanks to Wes for volunteering and covering this important role.

If there are any questions or queries, please get in touch. Looking forward to seeing you all in 
a few weeks.

Best regards,

Matt Collis
Mini Convenor / Club Welfare Officer
07775422941
MiniRugby.LisburnRFC@gmail.com
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